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Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR030001 

Date: 09 October 2012 

 
Dear Mr Greenwood, 
 
APPLICATION FOR DEVELOPMENT CONSENT BY ABLE HUMBER PORTS LTD FOR 
THE PROPOSED ABLE MARINE ENERGY PARK  
 
I am writing to you to inform you that the applicant has given notice of a requirement for a 
s.127 certificate from the Secretary of State for Transport in relation to land which you own 
or in which you have an interest, and that I have been appointed to examine this on behalf 
of the Secretary of State. 
 
The procedure for considering this will be as set out in my letters of 4 and 9 October 2012. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Robert Upton  
Lead member of the Panel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an 
application (or a proposed application). This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely 
and you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required.  
A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the 
person or organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in 
accordance with our Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure        
 


